Hello, PTO Friends!  
There is so much PTO richness happening at the end of the school year!  And you can be involved as much or as little as you want.  Please keep in mind though, that we are all volunteers, and we cannot operate without new people stepping up!  
SpiritWear Sale:The last SpiritWear Sale of the school year ends today, 29 March!  Get orders in now!  Orders should be available before spring break.  As usual, C&M Sporting Goods will contact you when your order is ready, about 2 weeks after the sale. (Not to be confused with the HMS Spring Spirit & Sports SWAG store!)
Order here: https://hmsptosale.itemorder.com
Next Year's Board & Open Positions: We need to fill the board and ensure the future of the HMS PTO for the next school year!  That means we're having an election mid-May! If you are interested in one of the below positions, please contact our Nominating Committee Chair, Rachel McGuire!   
All board positions are open, and we are collecting nominations.  Below is a brief description of each role: 
· President: usually this role is assumed by VP, but this year we are in need of a new president.  Responsible for big picture and running meetings! 
· VP Membership: Focuses on HMS PTO membership throughout year, but especially for Back to School Nights (Fall) and Rising 6th Grade Orientation (Spring).  Has year to shadow president, and will be president for 2020-2021 school year
· Recording Secretary: takes notes during HMS PTO board & member meetings, keeps records
· Corresponding Secretary: conducts all HMS PTO correspondence
· Treasurer: maintains finances of HMS PTO
These chair positions are currently open for next school year: 
· Box Tops Chair
· Inter-District Committee Representative
· School Board Representative
· Book Fair Chair
· Food Truck Event Chair
· 8th Grade Dance
WE NEED YOU!   We know it's not easy to volunteer, but without active volunteers, this PTO would be no more, and that would be a shame.  Here's a list of how we make the world of HMS better!  
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